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Cllrs Tallents and Clemow 

 
1 The Chair of the CMH charity has been requested to advise whether the Council’s 

proposal in principle regarding a new lease is acceptable and the charity’s intentions 
regarding their governance and structure.  

  
2 We have been advised the charity is meeting before the next Council meeting and 

they expect to be able to advise us of the intentions.  
 


